
 
Headteacher: Mr Gavin Beetham 

 Desford Road 
  Thurlaston 

                                                    Leicester 
20th September 2024                                                   LE9 7TE 

Telephone: 01455 888243 
      email: office@thurlaston.leics.sch.uk 

                              website: www.thurlaston.leics.sch.uk 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Parents Evening 
Please book one 10 minute slot per child. Please allow time in between appointments for siblings in different 
classes. 2 consecutive slots may be booked for children on the SEN register. 
 

 Year 1 – Thursday 10th October 3:30 to 6pm and Year 2 Tuesday 8th October 3:30 to 7pm. Please book 
using the following website https://www.picktime.com/thurlastonKS1 

 
 Class 3 and Class 4 Tuesday 8th October 3:30 to 7pm and Thursday 10th October 3:30 to 6pm. Please 

book one 10 minute slot on the following website https://www.picktime.com/ThurlastonKS2 
 
It was great to have our first Open the Book Assembly of the year. Year 6 did a great job of telling the biblical 
story of Creation. Thank you to Mrs Harrison for coming into school to run it. 
 
We were delighted to have a good number of prospective parents looking around the school on Monday. 
They were mainly for starting in reception in 2025. We have another open day on 17th October from 9:30 to 
3pm. We are also happy to show parents around by appointment. We have space throughout the school and 
it would be great to have some more children join us. 
 
It was great to have Red Apple Photography with us today. You will receive the proofs with instructions on 
how to order in due course. There is no compulsion for you to purchase. However you may find that they 
make great presents for family at Christmas.  
 
As I write we are getting ready to do our part for the Big Help Out. The children are litter picking the field and 
around and also tidying areas around the graveyard. If you want to help out yourself tomorrow is the day. The 
plan is to meet at the Recreation Ground @ 9.30am when we will allocate jobs depending upon the turnout. 
As usual refreshments will be available at the Village Hall mid-morning. 
 
Some children have asked if they can sell dog treats and cakes on Monday 23rd September on the front 
playground to raise money for Leicester Animal Aid. It is great when children want to make a difference 
around them and it would be great to encourage them and support them. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Gavin Beetham 
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It was great to have Red Apple Photography with us today. You will receive the proofs with instructions on 
how to order in due course. There is no compulsion for you to purchase. However you may find that they 
make great presents for family at Christmas.  
 
As I write we are getting ready to do our part for the Big Help Out. The children are litter picking the field and 
around and also tidying areas around the graveyard. If you want to help out yourself tomorrow is the day. The 
plan is to meet at the Recreation Ground @ 9.30am when we will allocate jobs depending upon the turnout. 
As usual refreshments will be available at the Village Hall mid-morning. 
 
Some children have asked if they can sell dog treats and cakes on Monday 23rd September on the front 
playground to raise money for Leicester Animal Aid. It is great when children want to make a difference 
around them and it would be great to encourage them and support them. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Gavin Beetham 
 
 

 


